
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ON APPLICATION FOR AN AMENDED CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT 

Village of Bloomfield 

April 16, 2024 

6:00 pm 

N1100 Town Hall Road, Pell Lake, WI 53157 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Planning and Zoning Commission of the Village of 

Bloomfield, Walworth County, Wisconsin will hold a public hearing at 6:00pm on Tuesday, 

April 16, 2024, at the Bloomfield Municipal Center to hear from all interested parties regarding a 

proposed amendment to a Conditional Use Permit to allow inside/outside self-storage units.  

 

PROPERTY ADDRESSES: N1269 Park Rd (&PL 00224) and N1277 Park Rd (&PL 00225). 

 

Copies of the proposed Conditional Use Amendment application are available for inspection at 

the Zoning Administrator’s office, Bloomfield Town Hall, N1100 Town Hall Road, Pell Lake, 

WI.  All interested parties are invited to attend and provide comments. 

 

Submitted by:  

Candace Kinsch, Zoning Administrator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do Not Publish Below this Line. 

Publish this notice as a Class II publication in the Lake Geneva Regional News on March 28th 

and April 4th, 2024. 


